
Children’s Cove at JPII 

Team members from Children’s Cove will be joining us at the high school on 

Monday, April 28
th 

during both lunches to raise awareness for Child Abuse 

Prevention Month.  

 

Children’s Cove is the Children’s Advocacy Center for the Cape and Islands, 

dedicated to supporting children and families affected by crimes against 

children and promoting child sexual abuse prevention. Through advocacy, 

education, and direct services, they strive to create a safer environment for 

children in our community. During Child Abuse Prevention Month, they 

encourage parents, caregivers, and school community members to engage in 

important conversations with children about body safety, online safety, and 

how to ask for help if needed. Team members will also be sharing valuable 

resources to raise awareness and empower everyone to play a role in 

protecting children and fostering a safe community free from abuse. 

 

If you have specific questions/concerns about this event, please reach out to 

our school adjustment counselor, Ms. McLeod at amcleod@jpiihyannis.org, 

thank you!  

 



 

On Monday, April 28th, Children’s Cove will be joining 

JPII during both lunches to raise awareness for Child 

Abuse Prevention Month.  

 

Team members will be available to answer questions, 

provide information and share valuable resources to 

raise awareness and empower everyone to play a role in 

protecting children and fostering a safe community free 

from abuse. 

 

 

 

 

 


